
 
From: BMSDC Public Realm Consultation Mailbox <consultpublicrealm@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk>  
Sent: 19 July 2021 11:10 
To: BMSDC Planning Mailbox <planning@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning application DC/21/00641 
 
Public Realm do not wish to offer any comments on the revised layouts. 
 
Regards 
 
Dave Hughes 
Public Realm Officer 
 


